From: Nicki Smith

Sent: 22 September 2022 22:53

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: S62A/22/0007 Land to the south of Henham Road Elsenham, Essex - OBJECTION

To whom it may concern

| am objecting to the proposed development above for the following reasons:

Elsenham has received too many new houses in the recent years and the local infrastructure cannot
cope anymore including roads, doctors, schools both primary and secondary.

Daisy Mays already floods badly after heavy rain and anymore building will exacerbate this situation.
The only green field left in the village will be destroyed which the villagers all enjoy.

The owners of the field do not even live in the village and therefore are not taking into consideration
the negative impact building here would have on the village.

The view from the B1383 across to Elsenham church will disappear which is a beautiful site,
especially when the cross is lit up for advent.

The B1383 is already one continuous queue during school times because of the volume of the cars.
There needs to be a stop to the quantity of building in this area, Elsenham is being destroyed.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards
Nicola Powter






